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TO:               Utah Public Service Commission 

 
FROM:         Division of Public Utilities 

                        Chris Parker, Division Director 
                        William Duncan, Manager, Telecommunication & Water Section 
                        Shauna Benvegnu-Springer, Utility Analyst 
 

 SUBJECT: In the Matter of the Application of Six Feathers Water Company 
for an Exemption from Public Service Commission Regulation 

 
 RE:                 Docket No 10-2533-01 Cross Reference 86-999-08  

 
DATE:           May 26, 2011 

 
 
STATUS REPORT: 
 
The Division of Public Utilities (Division) has been working with Don C. Blonquist, a director 
with the Six Feathers Water Company (Company). The Division requested documentation from 
the Company regarding the delivery and construction of the water system.  The development is 
located in mountainous terrain, where snow and recently a mud slide and flooding have damaged 
the road to the cabins sites and the water system.   As such, Mr. Blonquist has not been able to 
obtain access to the water system, nor has been able to document the water system with an 
engineer. There is a meeting scheduled for tomorrow with oil developers and other land owners 
to determine how to resolve the access issues.  Mr. Blonquist anticipates that they should be able 
to gain access within the next few weeks, where he plans to complete the documentation of the 
water system for the Division’s review to insure a safe and reliable system will be provided. 
 
cc: Don C. Blonquist, Six Feather Water Company 
 Michael Grange, Division of Drinking Water 
   
 


